
Recreation Strategic Planning Team  -- Minutes from 2/7/08 meeting. 
 
Chairperson Tom Howard called the meeting to order at 6:05 pm in the Recreation Center. 
 
In attendance: Tom Howard, Donna Kuethe, Nancy Goss, Larry Cotter, Freddi Gale, John 
McRae, Brian Eaton, Suzanne Fullerton, Kim Mohan, Lisa St. Amand and Laurie Whitley 
 
Minutes from the last two RSPT meetings were approved. 
 
Tom informed the group that he had submitted a citizen’s petition to the Select Board which 
requests TM to establish a capital fund and raise and appropriate $100,000 to be placed in the 
fund for a Community/Senior Center.  He will talk to it at tonight’s Select Board meeting.  There 
may be a slight wording problem with the RSA notation that can be revised on the floor of Town 
Meeting ( TM ).  Others in the group also wanted to attend the Select Board Meeting. 
 
The primary emphasis of the evening was on the group’s education of voters’ strategy.  Much 
discussion took place regarding the message and the upcoming tasks.  The Education captains 
will meet again and work on a plan based on the group’s input. 
 
Tom and the group complimented Suzanne Fullerton on her excellent work on the 
Community/Senior Center brochure. 
 
There is a Public Hearing on the Select Board’s Budget on Feb 11, 2008 at 7pm. 
 
Tom will set the date for the next meeting via email and post it accordingly. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55pm. 


